
 

 

 
20th November 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Reception Christmas Production of 'Wriggly Nativity'. 
 
This will take place on:- 

Monday 16th December 2024 at 2:00pm 
and 

Wednesday 18th December 2024 at 9:30am 
 
As in previous years, we are allocating two tickets per family to our performance. Parents and carers 
can choose to have two tickets for one performance or one ticket per performance if they wish. 
 
Tickets have to be limited due to Health and Safety and Fire Regulations.  Unfortunately, we also ask 
that no siblings or other children attend, even those sitting on laps. 
 
To avoid disappointment, please be aware that should more than two adults per child arrive, they will 
be refused entry.  
 
In order to maintain fairness, there will be no ‘waiting list’ or option to take someone’s ‘spare ticket’.   
 
Please let us know via ParentPay which performance you will attend. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the performances, please email yr@abbey.sandwell.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Reception Team 
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